
 
28 July 2023 
 
Re: Caritas College Community Night – Thursday 10 August 
 
Dear Families 
 

Families are encouraged to join students across R-12 for a celebration of Caritas College on Thursday 10 August for 
our Community Night.  
 

The Community Fun Night aims to: 

• celebrate the diversity of our school community and broader Pt Augusta community; 

• enable students, alongside their families, to participate in a range of fun, interactive activities being facilitated 
by students across all learning areas; and 

• build our sense of community at Caritas College, strengthening partnerships between staff, students and 
families.   

  

The activities and performances will run between 5.00pm – 7.30pm. Families and students are welcome to attend 
for some or all of this time. There will be a range of food and drink options available for families to purchase during 
the evening (please note some will be cash only). All activities provided free of charge. 
  

Activities and performances on the evening will include: 
 

Caritas Song sung by Reception students & Choir Performance 
Photo Booth School History Display Quiz Game 
Year 2 Dance Stress Balls Rock Painting 
Lego Masters Wind Catchers Chalk Art 
Mini Putt Putt Minute to Win It  Biscuit Decorating 
Guess the Staff Baby Photo Kindness Bracelets Carpet Bowls 
 

Students will be guided to visit lots of different events and activities by a ‘passport’. Prizes will be drawn at 7:15pm 
for those who manage to visit multiple stalls and enter in the draw.  
  

We are hosting our Community Night, a school-based event to celebrate diversity of our school community. It has 
deliberately been scheduled to occur near the Feast Day of Saint Mary ‘of the Cross’ MacKillop who continues to 
inspire our work and all that we strive to achieve.  
  

We anticipate that all students will attend and participate in relevant activities as per the program. To support this 
whole school event and provide time for staff to set up and prepare for the night, on Thursday students will have 
an early 12.45pm dismissal. Please note that the canteen will be closed at lunch on this day and lunch orders will 
be unavailable from the canteen. Supervision will be provided for students who are unable to be dismissed until 
3.00pm. The Pt Augusta Bus Service is unable to alter their schedule, therefore buses will operate at normal 
time. Please click on here to indicate only if you require supervision for your child. 
 
We are very much looking forward to celebrating with as many family members as possible and thank you in 
anticipation for your support and participation in this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Damian Smith 

Principal 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=6o0y63EqsEuckLgPef0JYY2fj-yx2kNFjuGF628gvxhURUhENTQ4S0sxMU4zQk8wS0FBWlNDVkRRVS4u

